
Department of Education

WARNING
These premises are monitored by closed 
circuit television (CCTV) for the safety of 

students, educational resources and facilities.
Images are recorded by the Department of Education, 

and may be provided to the Queensland Police Service. 
For further information please contact the school administration.


